
 

Please Run the Notice of Public Hearing Ad in the  
Thursday March 14, 2019  ​Journal​ Newspaper 

 
 

 
The Raymore Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing in the City Council              
Chambers of City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday April 2,             
2019 at 6:00 p.m. on the following items: 
 
 

1. An application filed by Bill Breit, owner of property located at 210 S.             
Lincoln, requesting a variance of development standards. The        
requested variance would allow a reduction of the required         
minimum lot frontage from 100’ to 18’.  
 

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting. Additional information regarding these            
projects are available for public inspection in the office of the Development Services             
Department.  For additional information please contact the department at 816-331-1803. 
 
 

 


